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From: Allison Asbjornsen
To: TSP comments
Subject: Protection for our Coastal Rocky Habitat
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 8:31:56 PM


Dear Working Group,


My husband and I live in Tillamook County and we  strongly support Marine
Conservation Area designation for Crook Point-Mack Reef and Blacklock Point and
Chapman Point and yes Ecola Point, under the Oregon Rocky Habitat Management
Strategy. These are habitat areas among many of special value, and it is important that
they be recognized and that the public be educated about their value before they are
trampled under foot.


We both thank you for your time and energy and  urge that all current proposals
coastwide be reviewed fairly and transparently by the Rocky Habitat Working Group
using science and actual criteria.  Let's keep our children in mind


as we preserve and protect our earth. 


Allison Asbjornsen
Forrest Dickerson 
Tillamook County   
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